
 

 

22 Aug 2020 

Important Notice to all Allottees of Jaypee Infratech Limited 

This is to bring to your notice that the Jaypee Infratech Limited (“JIL” or 

“Company”) was undergoing Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process as per 

the Insolvency & Bankruptcy Code, 2016 and presently the management 

affairs of the Company are vested in the Interim Resolution Professional in 

terms of order dated 06 August 2020 Hon’ble Supreme Court of India 

passed in Civil Appeal Diary No(s). 14741/2020. 

It has come to our notice that there are certain real estate brokers/ agents 

who are guaranteeing the transfer of JIL unit/ flat from JIL to any other 

developer/ project. We urge the Allottees of JIL to discourage any such 

person/ brokers/ agents who is seeking monetary benefit from the Allottees. 

Please note that all matters, especially those related to sub lease 

registration, transfers, waiver, refunds, construction, etc. are discussed and 

approved by the IRP and senior management based on the internal policies 

and procedures of the Company. 

I would be grateful if you can report any such matter that has come to your 

attention to myself and my team. I assure you that strict action will be 

taken. If ther any suggestions ot complaints, please write to 

irpjil@bsraffiliates.com or kamalnawariya@kpmg.com . 

For Jaypee Infratech Limited 

 

Anuj Jain 

IP Registration no. IBBI/IPA-001/IP-P00142/2017-18/10306 

Interim Resolution Professional for Jaypee Infratech Limited 
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